
Construction of a new wildlife viewing platform off the Paseo del Norte bike trail on the northwest end 

of the Rio Grande Nature Center State Park is scheduled to begin the week of March 13th, 2023.  The 

platform will allow visual access to Candelaria Nature Preserve.  Additional information can be found at 

https://www.cabq.gov/candelaria-nature-preserve. 


